CHRIST UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST CONSISTORY MEETING December 11, 2014, 6:00 pm

A brief business meeting was held precluding the annual Consistory Christmas dinner with Vice-President Georgia Hemperly presiding. Members present were Dave and Ruth Troxell, Carl Graybill, Doug Snyder, Alice Gibble, Judy Barchet, Sharon Riganoti, Shirley Wolfe and Pastor Mason.

A request for the Heisey family to host their annual Christmas party at Christ Church UCC was approved.

A request for Kevin Biddle to borrow the large round tables from the undercroft from February 1 through 22 to use at a theater production was approved.

A motion by the Finance Committee to use the \$10,000 bequest from the Kettering estate to cover current expenses was approved.

Several members of Consistory agreed to meet immediately following church on Sunday to review the current by-laws.

Judy Barchet, for the Nominating Committee, indicated that Rick Graybill has agreed to serve as Assistant Treasurer/Financial Secretary.

Shirley Wolfe indicated that giving was up dramatically during the month of November. A big "Thank You" to all members is in order.

Respectfully submitted,

Shirley Wolfe Consistory Secretary